New Year’s Pork & Sauerkraut Dinner

January 1, 2011

An old Pennsylvania Dutch custom says
that eating pork & sauerkraut on New
Year’s Day will insure good luck throughout
the coming year. If that’s the case, then
almost 250 people who ate at the Grange on
January 1% should have a great 2011.

Despite the cold and snow, two good Samaritan
volunteers at the dinner even helped with changing
aflat tire for awoman needing assistance



